
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Bristol Budget Committee will hold a public hearing in accordance with RSA 

32:5 on the proposed operating budget and warrant articles for 2022 on 

Tuesday, February 8, 6:00 PM at the Bristol Town Office: Meeting Room A 

located at 5 School Street, Bristol, NH 03222. If a snow date or second public 

hearing is necessary, it will be held on Wednesday, February 9, at 6:00 PM at 

Town Office. 

All related information is available for review at www.townofbristolnh.org or 

may be obtained at the Bristol Town Office.  

 


